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Bishop Ullathorne Catholic School  
Leasowes Avenue  Coventry   CV3  6BH 
Telephone:  024 7641 4515           
Email: admin@bishopullathorne.co.uk 

www.bishopullathorne.co.uk 
 

Headteacher: Mr C Billings 
 

 
Wednesday 5 July 2023 
 
 
Dear parent/ carer 
 
Diversity Day on Monday 17 July 2023 
 
On Monday 17 July, we will be hosting our first Diversity Day. This is a day of celebration of our 
diverse school community. We hope that this will be an opportunity for staff and students to share 
their culture and heritage. This will be through wearing clothes, sharing food and or performing a 
song, dance or poem, which reflects their heritage. In the afternoon, we will be having a picnic and 
sponsored walk. 
  
Diversity picnic: students are asked to contribute to a tutor group picnic. This is a chance to share 
food that represents their culture. If students are making their own food to be shared with the 
group, it should be clearly labelled with the ingredients. There will also be an ice cream van on site 
for the afternoon. Students will be able to purchase an ice cream if they wish. 
  
Sponsored walk: All students will be provided with a sponsorship form to bring home. In the 
afternoon, our whole school community will be walking the parameter of our playing fields to raise 
money for local charities and our student leadership team school improvement fund. If students 
complete one lap of the playing fields, they will receive a token that they can exchange for one of 
the stalls and activities organised for the afternoon. If students would like to raise even more 
money, they can complete a second circuit to receive a second token. Everyone in school will then 
spend the afternoon enjoying the games and stalls, which Year 12 students have organised. 
  
Each stall/ activity will cost 50p. These include inflatable slides, games stalls and obstacle 
courses. 
  
Students will have the opportunity to change into their PE kit on the day for the sponsored walk if 
they would like to. The school day will finish at the normal time of 3.05pm. 
 
If you were able to support with sponsorship, it would be much appreciated. I hope that this will be 
a fun way to mark the end of term, our school’s diversity and celebrate the year’s achievements as 
a school community. 
 
Many thanks for your ongoing support. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
S Boyle 
Deputy Headteacher 


